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In 2021, the U.S. Postal Service® is proposing to relocate 
the Columbus OH German Village Station Retail Office at 

1612 Lockbourne Road 
                                                                Columbus, Ohio 43207 

 
Due to the condition of the existing facility, the Postal Service will move the Retail service to a new 
location. The USPS® proposes moving to a space of approximately 1,500 square feet within the ZIP 
Code area of 43207 & 43206. The proposed new facility will maintain the same level of service. 

 
 
 
 
 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, instead of 
a public meeting, we are inviting you to 
send your comments on the proposal to the 
following address within the next 30 days: 

Attn: Columbus OH, German Village Station Relocation 
United States Postal Service 
P.O. Box 27497 
Greensboro, NC 27498-1103 
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